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This is to notify all instructors, apprentices and employers:  
ALL classes through the Plumbers Local 75 Training School – Milwaukee, will 
remain SUSPENDED through Friday, May 1st. Apprentices are to report to work 
on normal paid-related instruction (Day School) days, unless otherwise 
determined by the employer. Throughout the next month, the Training Department 
will continue to evaluate and develop a plan to make-up classes that are 
postponed. We will notify you of any updates or changes as soon as possible. 
 
Exception:  Apprentices enrolled in the 54-Hour Code Review Course 
Class officially resumes online through Blackboard with Week 8, Thursday, 
04/09/20.   Apprentices may begin working on assignments immediately, but all 
course material needs to be completed/submitted by Thursday, 06/04/20.  A 
separate mailing was sent to those apprentices with further instruction. 
 
Any questions or concerns should be directed to the Training Director, Wesley 
Zastrow, or the Assistant Training Director, Paul Hanus, at 414-359-1318. 
Thank you for your cooperation and attention to this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Wesley P. Zastrow 
Training Director  
 
WPZ 

 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Effective 03/26/20 


